NOT AN OFFICIAL MEETING: -
NO QUORUM Wit i

Minutes of Meeting
Town Hall Preservation Committee
March 14, 2011
(There were no meetings on 2/14/11 and 2/28/11)

Present: Dave Ross, Russ Pelletier, Kathie Northrup. Excused: Joanne McHugh, Nancy
Van Scoy. Absent: Dan Pike, James Walter.

Meeting began at 6:45 p.m. at the Hooksett Public Library.
As a quorum was not present, approval of the minutes of 1/24/11 was deferred.

General discussion was held about the appraisal estimates. Russ will contact an appraiser he
knows.

Per Dave, the warrant article about the trust funds has been put on the ballot. The council
unanimously voted in favor of the article.

Kathie, on behalf of the Heritage Commission, invited the THPC to participate in Heritage
Day on Saturday, May 28. Thought it may be an opportunity for PR, possible fund-raising, etc.

Discussed our charge.
Because Dave will be unavailable, there will be no meeting on March 28. (The cancellation

has been posted.) Our next meeting will be April 11. At that time, we’ll discuss if we need to
continue the twice monthly meeting schedule.

Meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m.

Kathleen Northrup
March 15, 2011



